

The Pyghtle
Wellingborough
Northamptonshire
NN8 4RP

Tel: 01933 226 077
Fax: 01933 271 424
Email: info@battonson

Email: info@hattonacademy.org.uk Web: www.hattonacademy.org.uk

Our ref: SC

Direct Dial: 01933 221415

Email:

personnel@hattonacademiestrust.org.uk

May 2019

Dear Applicant

## Re: Teacher of Product Design (Part time)

Thank you for your interest in the post of Teacher of Product Design at Sir Christopher Hatton Academy. Applications are welcome from NQTs or more experienced teachers. This position is available on a part time basis.

Confirmed as Outstanding by Ofsted in March 2016 we are pleased to be Wellingborough's first high performing convertor academy and we are extremely proud of our reputation as the leading comprehensive academy in the local area. Sir Christopher Hatton Academy is an exceptional place to study and work. We have a proud history of educating young people from Wellingborough. Our mission is to develop the potential of all students, both in the classroom and outside by "aiming for excellence in all that we do" and encouraging students and staff to do the same.

Our most valuable asset is our talented and dedicated team of highly qualified teaching and support staff. They provide care, guidance, support and inspiration to all students in a learning environment characterised by high standards of behaviour and mutual respect. We are proud to be the lead school for the Hatton Teaching School Alliance and take the professional development of all our staff very seriously. We offer a range of development opportunities for our staff both as part of the teaching school but also within the wider Hatton Academies Trust.

You will find a job description and further details about the post, the department and the academy from the information provided as part of this pack. You are also very welcome to visit the academy for an informal chat and/or a look around. If you require further information or clarification please contact Sarah Caffel, Personnel Assistant, (personnel@hattonacademiestrust.org.uk) or on 01933 221415.

I look forward to receiving your application by the closing date of Monday 20<sup>th</sup> May 2019 at 9.00am. Please use the application form and attach a CV or additional sheets if required. In addition please write a letter of application indicating how your experiences to date have prepared you for this post.

Yours sincerely

Robert Hardcastle Acting CEO